
 

Message from Miss Bendall 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had another busy week at school. We have 

welcomed our new caretaker who has already been very 

busy and hard at work. Mark will be at Stockland once a 

week and will be working at other schools across our Trust. 

We are currently advertising for a new School Office 

Manager and as a result we only have one person 

working in the office. Sue is amazing, however we do 

apologise if at times it takes slightly longer for your email to 

receive a reply.  

We had a visit from a local Maths Hub this week who 

worked closely with Mrs Williams who is our Maths Lead. 

This was a really successful visit and highlighted lots of 

good practice that is already in place.  

The children here really are great. One example this week 

really demonstrated this. I was showing a visitor around 

the school on Wednesday and as we 

entered Featherlake's classroom, a child had noticed we 

were coming in and stopped what he was doing to open 

the door for us. He did the same as we left. It was such a 

lovely gesture from someone so young too! It is great to 

see our values (and our bucket filling) in action.  

Thank you for your support as always.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Miss Bendall 

 

Head of School: Beccy Bendall 

Key Dates; 

 30th January  - Inset Day 

 6th February  - Parent consultations 

 7th February - Parent consultations 

 8th February—Cross Country Event 

  School closure at 3.15pm 

 10th February  - Break up for Half term 

 20th February — Return to school  

 21st February—Cross Country Event 

  School closure at 3.15pm 

Insert photo 

13th January 2023 

 

 

Stars of the week    Values of the week 

Class 1 Featherlake  

 Harry   William  

Class 2 Horner 

           Paddy, Teddy L              Heidi 

Class 3 Quantock            

 Harry LM, Roanne  Henry 

Class 4 Bucehayes  

 Tilly , Nelly  Ramona 



Safeguarding 

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Miss Beccy Bendall and our Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Leads are Miss Natalie Martin and Miss Rachel Smith. 

Our school’s Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy can be found online at: 

https://stocklandprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/09/Stockland-Primary-

Safeguarding-Policy-2022-23-Final-Signed-DHC.docx-Google-Docs.pdf 

If you have any concerns about the safety of a child you can either talk to our DSL or 

DDSL or you can phone Devon MASH on 01392 384964 or email our safeguarding inbox; 

 stocklanddsl@redstartpartnership.co.uk 

 

Family Service: 

Our first Family Service of 2023 will be next Sunday (15th January) at 11am and you are 

all very welcome to join us. Our Family Services are planned with families very much in 

mind. They are short, informal services that include contributions from children and adults 

alike and lots of singing. Following the service, copious amounts of tea, coffee, squash 

and biscuits are usually consumed! 

 

Inset Day 

Please note we have an Inset day on 30th January—school will be closed. 

 

 

Music Lessons—News from West Country School Music  

Lesson dates for the Spring Term have been moved to Wednesday afternoons of each 

week because of a clash with Class 4 going to Gymnastics on Friday. 

 



Class 1 Featherlake News 

This week has been all about birds. We have started taking part in the Big Schools Bird 

Watch and have recorded how many birds we have seen so far. We have a little resi-

dent Robin that loves to come and visit us each day. We have been learning about why 

we put bird feeders out more in the Winter and have been making our own. The children 

have been making bird boxes and binoculars and lots of cups of tea in the mud kitchen 

to keep us warm for when we have been watching for birds! In Maths, the children have 

continued to use the part, part, whole model to partition numbers. Next week we are 

moving on to learning about Antarctica and we also have a special virtual author visit 

on Wednesday as an introduction to Chinese New Year.   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Class 2 Horner News 

This week, Horner Class had great fun learning about the continents in the world.  We 

learnt a song, labelled the continents, and then stuck the continents on a blue balloon 

like a globe.  Here are some pictures of our globes.  Next week, we will be continuing our 

learning about continents in an atlas. 

 

 



Class 3 Quantock News 

This week we've been exploring sandwiches and how to make them exciting, tasty and 

healthy. We've looked at different types of bread (Carbohydrates) and finding a good bal-

ance of fruit, vegetables, proteins and dairy. We've also practised our knife skills and food hy-

giene. It's been a very tasty week! 

Quantock class also had an amazing time at Axminster Gymnastics centre on Tuesday morn-

ing and are already looking forward to returning next week. 



 

Class 4 Bucehayes News 

Our science lessons this week involved much excitement as we had playdough and stickers to 

model the relative sizes of the planets and also the distances between them (using 

careful listening and our fractions to complete the task).  It really is quite mind-blowing the 

space in Space!  There are 

some amazing animations on 

youtube that we have also 

watched.   

 

In reading, we have been 

studying the contributions of 

Mary Jackson, Katherine 

Johnson and Christine Darden 

to NASA; they are impressive 

ladies indeed.  We have been 

working towards writing a 

memoir as though we are one 

of the ladies next week.  It has 

been fun working on our 

variations on Twinkle Twinkle 

Little Star in music after listening 

to Mozart's version in music. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




